PETOSKEY MIDDLE SCHOOL &~

Daily Announcements

Wednesday June 5th, 2024
WEEKLY FOGUS TOPIC: SUNMER GOAL SETTING

The Northmen Den will be open Thursday this IONDAY

week because there is no lunch on Friday.
This is the (ast time to visit the Den for the

ANOTHER POPCORN DAYl TUESDAY

WHEN: TODAY! JUNE 5TH

* WHERE. OUTSIDE THE
a{ LUNCHROOM
) COST. $100 WEDNESDAY
Attention &th graders who submitted a request Chef
To test oul of Health this summer: Choice

Please look in your email for important information
and course materials sent from "health test

THURSDAY
out@northmen.org.” I you haven't received this

email, please email Mrs. Kolodziej, PHS counselor: Chef
kolodziej.tk t@northmen.org. Choice

Attention all students with Industrial FRIDAY
Arts projects left in the shop- pick them G

up from Mr. Brey by the end of the OF
week! SCHOOL!
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ANY CURRENT 6TH OR 7TH GRADER INTERESTED IN SUMNER YOLLEYBALL OPPORTUNITIES, PLEASE SIGN UP FOR
RENMIND:

@ If you have a smartphone, get push
notifications. i

On your iPhone or Android phone,

open your web browser and go to m rmd.at/24pmsvball
the following link:

Join PMS Volleyball 2024

rmd.at/24pmsvball

Full Mame
Follow the instructions to sign up First and Last Name

for Remind. You'll be prompted to

. Phone Number or Email Add
download the mobile app. -

(555) 555-5555

If you don't have a smartphone,

get text notifications. ———
Text the message @24pmsvball to the To
number 81010. 81010
If you're having trouble with 81010, try
< = Message
texting @24pmsvball to (510) 478-9047.
* Standard text message rates apply. @24pm5VbU I I

Don't have a mobile phone? Go to rmd.at/24pmsvball on a desktop computer to sign up for email notifications.

Congratulations to The PINK PINEAPPLES who narrowly
edged OffBrand PBC in the Annual Red Dot Challenge.
Champions included Dom Olsen, Owen Young, Mason Brey,
JT Padgett, Cam Lorence, and Jack Racignol.

Thank you all for your participation, attitude and effort in all
three programs this school year!



